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Group Records Coordinator Report 

 

So many times I have stressed how important it is to maintain contact within our Al-Anon groups. 

It is even more important now that the unexpected has occurred. 

WSO has notified all Group Coordinators that they will not be mailing out the Annual Group Update 

Forms due to budget constraints. This means it is up to DR’s and GR’s to look up their groups’ 

 meeting information to ensure that the information WSO has is correct. 

The DR’s should be able to look up the group information for each group on the ONLINE GROUP 

RECORDS and contact each group to verify their information.  If there are changes please 

ask the group to send their updated information to me at RECORDS@NYNAFG.COM. 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Yours in Service 

Patti M 

NYN Group Records Coordinator 
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